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“Nobody can go back and start a new 

beginning, but anyone can start      

today and make a new ending.” 

Maria Robinson 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It is hard to believe that there is only three weeks before we break up for the 

Summer holidays. As you are aware the end of year reports will be sent home on 

Friday 6
th
 July and pupils will start their new classes on Monday 9

th
 July.  

I would also like to remind you that on Friday 20th July we will host our traditional 

end of term celebrations, these will start at 9.30 and finish at 12.15.  

Holiday clubs will run during the last two weeks of the Summer holidays, more 

news to follow. 

Kind regards, 

Nicola 

Stevie-Jayne: 

Teaching  

Assistant 

Amie: 

Teaching  

Assistant 

Sylvia: 

Teaching  

Assistant 

Stephen: 

General  

Technician 

NEW FACES AT QUEST ACADEMY 



A Wrinkle in Time  

by Madeleine L'Engle 

Wrinkle in Time is a classic sci-fi adventure for children by 

bestselling US author, Madeleine L'Engle. When Charles 

Wallace Murry goes searching through a 'wrinkle in time' 

for his lost father, he finds himself on an evil planet where 

all life is enslaved by a huge pulsating brain known as 'It'. 

How Charles, his sister Meg and friend Calvin find and free 

his father makes this a very special and exciting mixture of fantasy and  science 

fiction, which all the way through is dominated by the funny and  mysterious trio 

of guardian angels known as Mrs Whatsit, Mrs Who and Mrs Which. 

RESTATE WITH RESPECT  

The target is to allow pupils the opportunity to change an             

inappropriate message or response to one that is socially            

acceptable. This might relate to the   vocabulary used or their tone 

or volume of voice.  

 Some pupils respond with words or a tone of voice that maybe interpreted as 

disrespectful by others. Often pupils are unable to recognise the importance of 

the paraverbal features (the vocal part of speech), such as tone of voice,     

inappropriate volume or cadence (CPI). 

 They are unaware of the impact this can have on another person.  

 There may be a tendency to use swearing and inappropriate language with 

the intention of shocking the listener or as a response to stress.  

Suggested Script  

Your tone of voice sounded rude. Please restate with respect  

Using bad language is not necessary. Please restate with respect  

Hints and Tips  

Remember that behaviour is communication and rudeness might indicate that 

something is wrong.  

Once a pupil has restated respectfully, the adult should praise them and then move 

on, there should not be the need to reprimand them.  





FAMILY FOOTINGS NEWS! 
 

I thought it was important to let you know as soon as  possible that I have 

made the difficult decision to resign from my position as Family Footings   

Facilitator at Quest. I will be leaving on 31st August 2018.  

I have really enjoyed working here, with such wonderfully dedicated and hard-working staff, but 

it is now time for me to pursue my teaching career in a new school, closer to my new home. 

Quest Academy will be appointing a new Family Footings Facilitator in the near future and in 

the interim the pastoral team will offer support to our families and young people. 

Best wishes, Sarah Geddes 

TERM DATES 2017- 18  
Term starts Monday 4th June - Friday 20th July 2018 

TERM DATES 2018- 19 
 September – December (Autumn Term 2018) 

INSET Day: Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th September (no school) 

Start of Term: Wednesday 5th September 

Half Term: Monday 29th October – Friday 2nd November  

INSET Day: Friday 23rd November (no school) 

End of Term: Friday 21st December 

 January – April (Spring Term 2019) 

INSET Day: Monday 7th January (no school) 

Start of Term: Tuesday 8th January 

Half Term: Saturday 16th February – Sunday 24th February  

INSET Day: Monday 18th March (no school) 

End of Term: Friday 12th April  

 April – July (Summer Term 2019) 

Start of Term: Monday 29th April 

Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May (no school) 

Half Term: Saturday 25th May – Sunday 2nd June 

End of Term: Friday 19th July 

As you may already be aware, our delicious school dinners are currently being supplied by an ex-

ternal company, called Educaterers. 

Whilst they have been proactive of renegotiating with food suppliers to keep costs down, the recent National Joint 

Council (NJC) pay increase in labour costs means that school dinner costs will increase slightly in September by 5 

pence. This means that with effect from 1
st
 September 2018 a school meal will cost £2.45 per meal.  



 WE ARE NOW WORKING WITH FARESHARE 



 WE ARE NOW WORKING WITH FARESHARE 



ANSWERS TO LAST WEEKS BRAIN TEASERS 
 Can you figure out the word and phrases illustrated in the pictures below? 

    

1) Elbow 2) Slow Down 3) Forget It 

4) Stand in the      

Corner 

6) Open 

Door 

5) Double    

Vision 

7) Little Bit More 
9) No one      

Understand Me 

8) Last but 

not Lease 

THIS WEEKS ‘HINK PINK’ BRAIN TEASER 

Answers in the next 

newsletter. 



It’s important that students know what bullying looks and feels like. We can’t               

realistically expect students to not joke around or to not have conflicts with 

one another. However, they should know when and how to joke around, and 

how to solve a conflict using peaceful strategies. It may be helpful to discuss 

this with your child and remind them that this links to our points system,     

specifically 'understanding others'.  



 

Quest Contact details  

Quest Academy,  

St David’s Way,  

Bermuda Park,  

Nuneaton  

CV10 7SD 

E: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org 

T: 01788 593 112 / 01788 435 700 

 

How to contact members of staff: 

Please contact Reception if you would like to speak with a member of staff. 

You will either be transferred or reception will e-mail the member of staff to let 

them know that you have called. 

Reporting pupil absence and lateness:  

If your child is absent for more than 7 days you will need to provide a doctors 

certificate. If we do not receive a doctors note and have not seen your child 

we will have no alternative but to refer the matter to the Safeguarding Board 

in line with our safeguarding procedures.  

 

 

SAFEGUARDING—VISITORS POLICY 

Keeping children safe in school is every school’s priority. As part of our Visitors’ 

Policy, we require all visitors to sign in at reception and read and sign our      

Visitor’s Code of Conduct. Please, therefore, do not take offence when our    

office staff ask you to adhere to our procedures. Should any parent /carer feel 

unable to comply, we will be unable to let you past the reception area.  

Please can we remind parent/carers to call school before 9am if your child 

may be late or is unwell.  


